
Explanatory Note.

The government of the province of British Columbia is 
constructing a medium security penal institution at Haney, 
British Columbia, to be known as the Haney Correctional 
Institution. It is expected that this institution will be in 
operation in the summer or early fall of this year.

The purpose of this amendment is to enable transfers of 
inmates to be made between the new institution and other 
penal institutions operated by the provincial government in 
the same manner as they may now be transferred between 
the common gaols, Oakalla Prison and the New Haven 
Institution.


